Email Correspondence from World Anti-Doping Agency on the Bill

—————————— Forwarded message ——

From: Jenkins, Jonathan <Jonathan Jenkins@wada-ama.org=

Date: Fri, 20 Sep 2024 at 7:20 PM

Subject: RE: Anti-Doping Bill - Fiji

To: Barnesnicholas286@gmail.com <barnesnicholas286@gamail.com>

Cc: Yamamoto, Mayumi YaYa <yaya yamamoto@wada-ama org=, Cui, Ying <Ying Cui@wada-ama org=, Simonelli, Emiliano <Emilianc Simonelli@wada-
ama.org=, Lee, Kenny <Kenny Lee@wada-ama org=, May, Tom <Tom May@wada-ama org>

Dear Nick,
Thank you for sending us this latest version of the 2024 Anti-Doping Bill (the “Bill").

We note that there have been several substantive amendments to this Bill since our last correspondence on this matter dated 12 July
2024 (please see attached).

Accordingly, we have completed a full review of this latest version of the Bill and inserted our comments and recommendations. Please
note in particular that there is one provision (Section 22 (2)) which is non-compliant.

We wish to emphasize that it is imperative that this non-compliant draft of the Bill is not adopted. Furthermore, we kindly ask that our
comments and recommendations are taken into consideration by the relevant parties and that we receive answers to these comments
and questions.

In the meanwhile, please let us know if you have any questions or comments and we will be happy to assist.
We look forward to hearing from you.
Best regards,

Jonathan

wadatEama

Jonathan Jenkins

Senior Manager, Compliance Unit | Responsable principal, Unité de conformité
Compliance, Rules, and Standards | Conformité, régles et standards
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